
 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh and English, and will respond within a maximum of 15 working days. We 
will respond in the language in which the correspondence is received (unless you ask us to do otherwise).  /  Rydym 
yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg a Saesneg a byddwn yn ymateb cyn pen 15 diwrnod gwaith fan bellaf. 
Byddwn yn ymateb yn yr un iaith â’r ohebiaeth a dderbyniwyd (oni bai eich bod yn gofyn i ni wneud yn wahanol). 
 

For a copy in large print, easy-read, Braille, audio, or an alternative language, please contact 
Pembrokeshire County Council on the number above. /  Os am gopi mewn print mawr, fformat hawdd ei 
ddarllen, Braille, sain neu mewn iaith arall, cysylltwch â Chyngor Sir Penfro ar y rhif uchod.  

 

22/04/2020  
 
 
 

01437 764551 
enquiries@pembrokeshire.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
We have made an information pack with some useful contact numbers 
and websites to help you and your family during Covid-19.  
 
If you have any questions, please do get in touch. Phone 01437 764551 
or email GypsyTravellerSites@pembrokeshire.gov.uk. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Customer Liaison Team – Housing 
 
 
Fire Safety Information 
 
We are aware that some people have been lighting fires and burning 
rubbish.  
 
This is not allowed on any Pembrokeshire County Council caravan sites 
as caravans set on fire very easily when they are close to major heat. It is 
also dangerous for people to breathe in toxic smoke. 
 
Corona Virus is dangerous to people with respiratory conditions, such as 
asthma. Lighting fires at this time can put family member’s health more at 
risk. 
 
If fires continue to be lit, further action may be taken. Please keep your 
families safe.  
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